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Important information  

RBC Visa Travel Money 

(VTM) cardholders 

Valued Clients,  
 
We are replacing VTM cards with the RBC Visa Debit Card. 

Effective February 1, 2022, you will no longer be able to use 

your VTM card for transactions. 

 

Kindly visit your RBC branch before February 1, 2022, to 

collect a new RBC Visa Debit Card and/or obtain a refund 

for the remaining balance on your VTM card if applicable. 

 

For more details on the RBC Visa Debit Card, visit our 

website at www.rbc.com/caribbean/debit-cards or call our 

Advice Center at 1-888 847-5803. 

Thank you for being a valued client of RBC.  
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